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June 30, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Student:  

 

I am writing to congratulate you on your performance on the 2023 Florida statewide assessment. 

Your results reflect your hard work and commitment to academic success. 

 

As Commissioner of Education, I deeply value each student in this state. Florida ranks number 

one in the nation for education, and I am committed to maintaining this status and providing all 

students a world-class education. I encourage you to continue pursuing success along your 

academic journey.  

 

Again, congratulations on this important accomplishment. I wish you continued success in the 

upcoming school year and beyond.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Manny Diaz, Jr. 
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